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Hi,
 
Having consulted with Rona and Elspeth, these are the comments we have regarding
the following applications:

         

·         NYM/2017/0890/FL – Some photos of the roofline would be very useful for
deciding whether a bat informative should be included with the approval of this
application

         

 
Many thanks,
 
Katie Pownall
 
Conservation Research Assistant
North York Moors National Park Authority
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